
THIS WEEK 
Sunday, July 15 
COMMUNION 
8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 
10:15 am Adult & Children’s  
  Sunday School 
Monday, July 16 
6 pm Finance Committee 
7 pm Council Meeting 
Tuesday, July 17 
FOOD PANTRY DAY 
2 pm Women’s Retreat    
     Planning Meeting 
6 pm Trustees Meeting 

Wednesday, July 18 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, July 19 
Noon-1:30 pm LEARN, 
LUNCH  & PLAY PRO-
GRAM (Mac & Cheese 
w/Ham, Green Beans, 
Sliced Peaches) 

NEXT WEEK 
Sunday, July 22 
PARENTS DAY 
8 am Early Sunday School 
8:15 Choir Practice 
9 am Worship 

10:15 am Adult & Children’s  
  Sunday School 
Tuesday, July 24 
10 am Food Forum 
2 pm Stephen Ministers 
Wednesday, July 25 
6 pm Choir Practice 
6 pm CYC 
7 pm Bridge 
Thursday, July 26 
Noon-1:30 pm 
LEARN, LUNCH & 
PLAY PROGRAM  
(Taco Salad, Pinto Beans, Na-
cho Cheese Doritos, Mixed 
Fruit) 

Hear Ye 

PLANNING MEETING JULY 17th at 2 PM 
New Groups Forming in 
August!  If you are currently in 

a group, you will be automatical-
ly be reshuffled into a new group 
UNLESS you contact Nancy 

Grosshans to pull you out.  NOW is the time to join 
if you would like to join in the fun! 
To refresh your memory, this is a once a month 
dinner for 8 people (couples or singles) where they 
share a meal and get to know each other or just 
enjoy the fellowship with friends. Each month a 
couple/single person will host at their home and 
everyone takes a turn. The host will prepare the 
main course and everyone else brings a side dish 
or dessert.   
If interested or have questions, please text Nancy 
Grosshans ASAP at 713-492-8190 or email 
at nancykgrosshans@gmail.com..  Please respond 
quickly as groups will be formed August 1st and 
the list will be circulated to all members. Hope you 
can join us! 
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TODAY 
help me to live out of gratitude and  

devotion to Thee,  
O God of mysterious grace. 

Taken from the Devotional Guide for Pentecost 2018 

By Thomas Q. Robbins 
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JOYS: 
It was a joy to have Ron Kjellsen's mother Hazel with us in wor-
ship and to sing Happy Birthday to her. 
Cathy Kjellsen is happy to have all the children and grandchil-
dren here and she was proud to announce  
that their granddaughter, Taylor, has landed her first job after 
graduating from college. 
Pam Johnson thanked all the congregation for their prayers, 
cards, and messages these past three weeks as she was diag-
nosed and had surgery for breast cancer.  The surgeon got all the 
cancer and now Pam will have radiation.  Pam said she felt God 

in her life during this whole ordeal. 
Mary Schutz thanked God for the boys who were rescued from the water filled 
caves in Thailand.  
Valerie Steele introduced their 9-year-old granddaughter Sophia who is visiting. 
The Metcalfs are joyful as their son Michael, whom they haven't seen for three 
years, will be visiting. 
Leon Mobley reported that his heart valve is "dry".  He will see the doctor this com-
ing week.  He thanked everyone for their prayers. 
Vic Rice said "Happy Birthday" to wife Sue whose birthday is Thursday.  He said 
she gets younger and  prettier every year. 
CONCERNS: 
Dianne Watson had surgery Monday morning in Ft. Worth and asks for prayers for 
the surgeon and for a speedy recovery. 
Please pray for Anne Mayes who has a rapidly spreading form of breast cancer. 
Kay Cornish, whose daughter Sherry has ALS and is having problems with her 
right lung, will be having a CT scan.  Pray for the doctors to be able to discov-
er what's wrong and how to help her.    
Prayers are needed for Caroline Neely and her daughters Karen and Sandra, as 
they grieve for their husband and father Frank Neely who passed away Saturday, 
July 7, 2018. 
Many prayers for Merle Hughes as she adjusts to life without Avery. 
God Bless America!   
 

Do you need prayer? We believe in the power of prayer and we will pray for you!  Call 
the Church Office at 903 599-3080 and leave a message, send us an email at 
lsumc416@gmail.com or fill out a prayer request card found in the pew chair back pock-
ets. Then place them in the collection plate.   
Remember there is a dedicated prayer team in our area that will pray for you: 

 needprayers416@gmail.com  
Prayer Warriors are available 24/7 & will pray for you.  Don’t suffer alone! 

Bible Study Suspended Through the Summer 
Upper Room Study will resume on August 15th starting at 9:30 am,  

followed by Communion, then Bible Study of the New Testament at 10:15 am.   
Please mark your calendars! 
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